Transportation Operations and Data – Making the Connection

Meeting Summary

Date:  May 14, 2002 at NATMEC in Orlando

Meeting Purpose:  To identify opportunities for making the connection between data and operations communities.

Attendees: Pat Hu, ORNL, Joe Wilkinson, Chaparal Systems, Ron Tweedie, Paul Bingham, Fright Data Committee, Ed Christopher, Urban Data Committee, Mike Bronzini, Div A Council, Shawn Turner, UOIS Committee, Cesar Quiroga, Spatial Data Committee, Jack Stickel, Alaska DOT, Ralph Gillmann, FHWA, Vince Pearce, FHWA, Mark Gardner, Traffic Monitorng Committee, Mike Akridge, FDOT, Mark Hallenbeck, TRAC, Rick Schuman, PBS&J, Dena Jackson, PBS&J, Rich Margiotta, CS, Tom Palmerlee, TRB, Bob Winick, Motion Maps, Dave Fletcher, Geospatical Committee, Barna Juhasz, FHWA, Anita Vandervalk, CS

Summary of Follow up:

Three types of outreach/communication mechanisms were identified:

1. FHWA Communities of Practice Website – Ralph Gillmann will take the lead in developing an FHWA website to list ideas, summaries of meetings and related conferences.

2.  Archived Data Clearinghouse – There is a need for a group to be formed to shared ideas on ADUS and other archived data issues. The format for this group could be a special interest group under ITS America. Bob Winick prepared a draft proposal (see attachment 1). The proposal needs to be reviewed comments sent to Bob Winick (rmwinick@motionmaps.com). Also, more political support for the issues must be established.

3. A larger group needs to be formed to define action items to connect operations and planning and ensure stakeholder involvement. See attachment 2 for proposal written by Rick Schuman. Please send comments to Rick at rickschuman@pbsj.com.

A smaller subcommittee is to be formed to discuss these follow up items and plan another meeting opportunity. Members include Anita Vandervalk (chair), Shawn Turner, Barna Juhasz, Vince Pearce, Jack Stickel, Tom Palmerlee, Rick Schuman and Bob Winick. Anita will convene a teleconference of the group.
Potential opportunity for next meeting is ITE Annual meeting in Philadelphia in August. This will be discussed during the teleconference.
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